
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 27, 1967

Dear He ctor:

Thank you for your two kind and informative
letters.

Your recollections of the Munich Agreement
and its tragic consequences are apt. The
lessons of history are clear and this nation
is determined to avoid mistakes of the past.
I welcome your friendship and support as
America pursues her bright future.

Sincerely,

hful
Honorable Hector P. Garcia
Alternate Repres entative of the

United States to the General
As sembly of the United Nations

New York, New York 10017


